
SOUND DISPOSAL INC. 
P.O. Box 487 Edmonds, WA, 98020 | 425 778-2404 | norman@sounddisposalinc.com 

December 28, 2018 

Mark Johnson 
Executive Director/Secretary 
UTC 
marjohnson@utc.wa.gov; 

Dear Mark Johnson: 

Cedar Grove Composting is proposing an increase to contamination fees for yard waste disposal effective 
February 1, 2019. Sound Disposal Inc received a letter from Cedar Grove informing them of the upcoming 
fee increase to the regulatory/sorting to $14.06 per ton due to high level of contamination. We are asking 
to pass this on to all our yard/food waste customers. The company’s usual consultant was unable to file 
on behalf of the company, and the company put the filing together with help from staff. The increase 
affects only yard waste customers and is not a general rate increase under WAC 480-07-505(3). 

Sincerely, 

Norman Nicholson 

Operations Manager  
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